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To the Leadership at St. Cloud State University,

We, the faculty from Plovdiv University, have a long-standing collaboration

with Prof. Dr. Plamen Miltenoff. Dr. Miltenoff has been presenting for years at our

and other Bulgarian educational institutions on topics of education and educational

technology.

We leam that this summer, Dr. Miltenoff will be visiting Bulgaria and we would

like to extend our cordial and collegial invitation to present at the intemational

symposium, which will take place at the Plovdiv University "Paisii Hilendarski" on

Jlur:re51,2015.

Thank you for considering and looking forward to meeting again Dr.

Miltenoff and discussins with him.

Vice-Dean F
Prof. Galin T


